
CCAA Expectations Matrix 
OUR DRAGONS RESPECTFULLY S.O.A.R. 

AREA/

SETTING 
 SELF-CONTROL ON TASK ACCEPTING RESPONSIBLE  

Cafeteria 

Use quiet voices 
Use appropriate 

language 
Walk calmly 
Keep hands and feet to 

self  
Respect others’ place 

in line 

Stay Seated 
Focus on eating 
meals  
Clean up 

Be kind and  
tolerant/respectful/
accepting to people 
around you 
Invite people to sit 
with you 

Use kind/appropriate  
language 
Eat your food only in  
appropriate areas 
Clean up area  
Use garbage cans and 
recycle bins 

Library 

Use quiet voices 
Choose appropriate  
language 
Walk calmly  

Check books in and 
out 
Use computers 
appropriately 
Work quietly 

Be aware of others 
working (considerate) 
Honor different 
choices 

Use kind/appropriate 
language 
Use and return 
equipment appropriately 
Leave area clean 

Hallways 

Walk calmly 
Be aware of personal 

space and respect 
others’ space 

Use appropriate 
language 

Yield to adults 

Walk directly to 
destination in a calm 
and orderly manner 
Use the bathroom 
during recess or 
passing periods 

Be aware and 
tolerant/respectful/
accepting of others 
Use appropriate 
language and volume. 

Use garbage cans and 
recycling bins 
Use kind/appropriate 
language with others. 
Allow adults to pass 

Office 

Be calm and kind 
Enter/wait patiently 

and calmly 
Allow others their turn 

to speak and listen to 
them 

Use quiet voices 
Use materials with 
permission 

Be aware and 
tolerant/respectful/
accepting of others 
Be supportive of all 
ideas and perspectives 

Use kind/appropriate 
language 
State your purpose 
politely 
Have appropriate pass 

Classrooms 

Enter quietly by 
walking 

Use appropriate 
language 

Keep hands and feet to 
self 

7-12: Be in seat when 
bell rings 

Get materials out 
Listen/Follow 
directions and 
procedures 
Be ready to learn 

Be caring/accepting 
of ability levels, ideas 
and needs 
No put-downs 
Give appreciation 
Be fair 
Include others 

Try your best 
Be prepared 
Be kind 
Clean up areas 
Respect the school’s 
and others’ property 

Restrooms 

Use quiet voices 
Wait your turn 
Wash your hands 
Keep water in sink 
Throw paper towels 

away 

Use time wisely 

Be aware and accept 
others 
Wait for your turn 
patiently 
Respect privacy 

Respect privacy 
Inform adults of issues 
Be quick 
Be patient 

Playground 

Blacktop 

Follow playground 
rules and boundaries. 

Use at appropriate 
times 

Use Restroom 
Drink water 
Relax 
Get exercise 
Take a break 

Invite/accept others 
to play/interact with 
you 

Use kind/appropriate 
language 
Inform adults of issues 
Use bathroom time 
wisely 
Check out materials 
Put equipment away 
neatly and respectfully. 

Front of 
School 

Keep hands/feet to self 
Be kind/tolerant 
Represent school 

positively 

Have your ride 
arranged and watch 
for them 
Walk or ride bike 
home immediately 
after school 

Be respectful and 
tolerant of other 
students and adults 

Have all belongings 
with you 
Keep area clean 
Use appropriate 
language 
Respect school and 
others’ property 


